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Teachers are always held in high esteem
Thanks  to  the  efforts,  hard  work,  and  dedication  of  Teachers  we  are  move  forward  in  life.   Holding  his
hands, we start  our first steps to the road of science. They teach us how to learn from mistakes and go
straight forward. Once we start working in various organizations and agencies, or when we start own
business, your advice would become our guide. Even we whisper to ourselves, "Thanks to the teachers
who taught us!" We feel gratetiyude to them for our achievements in life!

Today Alisher Fatkhullayev, dean of the faculty "Hydromelioration"; Arif Habibullayev, the deputy dean for
youth;  Anvar Sherov, head of the department "Exploitation of Irrigation and drainage systems"; Zukhra
Ismailova, head of the department "Pedagogical psychology and methods of teaching" and the staff of the
department celebrated and sincerely congratulated on professional holiday.

Professor  Arifjanov  Aybek  Muhammedjanovich,  Head  of  the  Department  of  Hydraulics  and
Hydroinformatics,  was  awarded the badge "Excellent  worker  of  Water  Resources  of  the  Republic  of
Uzbekistan" in accordance with the order of the Minister of Water Resources of the Republic of Uzbekistan
No. 172. Young talents are inspired by the wealth of knowledge and experiences that he shares with
them. 

Information of O.Habibullaev, Deputy Dean for Youth Affairs of the Faculty of
"Hydromelioration" 

TIIAME press service


